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Word Of the Week 

15/4/2024-19/4/2024 

‘heritage’ 

 

 

 

 

Easter School Holidays 

Please be reminded that the school will be closed to all pupils for the Easter Holiday.  For 

Middle and Secondary students school will re open on Monday 15th April and for Primary 

pupils on Tuesday 16th April. 

We would like to wish you a happy and restful break. 

 

Red Class have been learning about people that help us.  They have made junk models of 

the vehicles that the people that help us use – including a recycling lorry! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S Simpson. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mr N Maxwell, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

CHARLES CULWICK HELPFULNESS 

TROPHY 

This week the Helpfulness Trophy was 

won by Stanley, Charlie and Ryan.  They 

won for doing a brilliant job transferring all 

the heavy food bags to the taxis. 

Thank you all for your hard work. 

 

 

 

Attendance 

18/3/24-22/3/24 

1st 8S 97.69% 

 

2nd Diamond 97% 

 

3rd Sapphire and 11BH 96.67% 

 

The Gardening Trophy 

This week the Gardening 

Trophy was won by Jake 

(8C).  Jake won for 

learning how to use the 

lawnmower to cut the 

grass. 

He listened to the 

instructions and then 

implemented them really 

As part of their topic ‘Get set go’ 

Diamond Class visited Waterside 

Leisure Centre and had a tour of 

the facilities.  Some of the 

students even got to try out 

some of the gym equipment. 

 



 

The first winner of the Jack Petchey Award this term is 
Arabella.  Arabella works hard in all of her lessons and always 
has a smile on her face. Her positive attitude helps her to 
overcome all challenges that come her way and her 
determination to succeed is amazing. 
 

Congratulations Arabella and Beau! 

 

The Debbie Braithwaite Trophy 

The Debbie Braithwaite Trophy was won 

by Nathan (9F).  Nathan won for making a 

great improvement in his independence 

and self-esteem.   

Well done Nathan! 

 

The Betty Whittingham Trophy 

The winner of the Betty Whittingham Trophy was 

Millie (Diamond Class).  Millie won for her kindness, 

friendship and sense of community.  She has made 

huge improvements in her social awareness, listening 

skills and independence. 

Well done Millie] 

The second winner is Beau (9F).  Beau works 
extremely hard in all of her lessons, giving 
100% to her work and is a fantastic role 
model for her peers. 
 


